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MORTGAGEE LETTER 99-10








TO: All Approved Mortgagees








SUBJECT:	Submission of Mortgagee Insurance Certificates for Electronic Part A Claims








This Mortgagee Letter updates the address to be used when sending Mortgage Insurance Certificates (MICs), for electronic Single Family Mortgage Insurance Claims (HUD27011, Part A), to the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) by private courier/express mail.  Effective as of the date of this mortgagee letter, the contractor address in Falls Church, Virginia must no longer be used.  Instead, all courier/express mail must be sent to:





Department of Housing and Urban Development


Single Family Claims Branch, HQFPCO


Financial Operations and Control Section


ATTN: MIC Processing


451 Seventh Street SW, Room 6137


Washington, DC 20410





As in the past, the attached MIC Transmittal Sheet must accompany all MICs sent to HUD.  The cost of sending MICs to HUD is the responsibility of the mortgagee.  No MIC courier or express mail fees will be paid by HUD.  Failure to send MICs to the above address may result in delays in processing the claim for payment.





	Sincerely yours,











	William C. Apgar


	Assistant Secretary for Housing-Federal


Housing Commissioner








Attachment





